
Meet the
Teacher Ms Heena Majevadia

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Hello, I’m Miss Majevadia. I am super thrilled to be your teacher again! I am so excited to

create new, wonderful memories with our class. I know that moving up to Year Four might bring

a mix of emotions, and that’s completely normal but don’t worry! We’ll support each other and

work together as a team every step of the way. I can’t wait to see how much you’ve grown

during Year Three and to continue our learning journey together. I hope you all have an

amazing break. Take lots of pictures so that you can share them with me at the start of the

year! See you soon! 

About me

I’m really looking forward to many

topics we will cover such as the

Ruthless Romans and Choco Loco! We

have some excited trips planned and

a few dress up days too. I can’t wait

to see your costumes! I must start

preparing! It’s going to be another

amazing year full of fun and laughter!

fun facts about me:
1. I was born in the UK, London. 

2.My cultural background is indian. 

3. I can speak Gujarati. 

4.  I have been a teacher for 9 years. 

5.  I enjoy painting and reading. 

6.  My favourite food is pasta! 

7. I have been living in Doha for two

years. 

8. I have two cheeky nephews.

9. I love travelling and exploring new

places.

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email:
heena.majevadia@unitedschool.qa


